Storm-Related Boil Water and Do Not Drink List 9/28/2025

The list of Storm-Related Boil Water and Do Not Drink List is not currently active. The list is only available in response
to wide-spread emergency situations. For more information about boil water and do not drink notices, please refer
back to the Boil Water Notice Guidance provided by DEC.

Non-Discrimination Notice:

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. To file a discrimination complaint, for questions, free language
services, or requests for reasonable accommodations, please contact ANR’s Nondiscrimination Coordinator

at ANR.CivilRights@vermont.qov or visit ANR’s online Notice of Nondiscrimination.

Language Access Notice:

QUESTIONS OR COMPLAINTS/FREE LANGUAGE SERVICES | SERVICES LINGUISTIQUES GRATUITS

| YT f:][ch YATER= | SERVICIOS GRATUITOS DE IDIOMAS | $2 255 S BR#5 | BESPLATNE JEZICKE USLUGE |
BECMJIATHBIE YC/IYTM NEPEBOZA | DICH VU NGON NGU MIEN PHI | BB ERH — E R | 1% P2 A1AIAST |
HUDUMA ZA MSAADA WA LUGHA BILA MALIPO | BESPLATNE JEZICKE USLUGE | 3299 920000000 o%e:méﬁeﬂoz |

ADEEGYO LUUQADA AH OO BILAASH AH | dslxs dsd wlods: anr.civilrights@vermont.qgov or 802-636-7827.
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